From: <u>Tu, John</u>

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>

Subject: Fw: [EXTERNAL] ALUC 12/16 Coordination

Date: Friday, December 4, 2020 9:02:10 AM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Best,

Tong (John) Tu

Planner IV (Supervising Planner) | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: john.tu@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-6818

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

From: Connolly, Mark < Mark.Connolly@PLN.SCCGOV.ORG>

Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 8:59 PM **To:** Amanda Wolf <amandawolf@google.com>

<Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Andy Wang <wangan@google.com>

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] ALUC 12/16 Coordination

[External Email]

Evening all-

I hope all of you had a wonderful Thanksgiving. We can schedule both those meetings. Any of those times will work for me, so pick what works best for the team.

We can't provide private e-mails and phone numbers because our Commissioners are not County employees. So we will do individual requests and get the Commissioner to do one on one contact. So go to our website and pick the Commissioners you want to contact and I will have the Clerk of the Board set it up. They will all be there on the 16th.

Right now I am good on the structure. You'll see when you read the report, The General Plan Amendment and Rezoning are the aspects of concern to the ALUC. The DWDG wrapped into the rezoning adds a twist, but I think we are good and can go over it more in the meetings.

Thank you,



Mark J. Connolly | Senior Planner, Deputy Zoning Administrator Airport Land Use Commission Planning Program Manager Department of Planning and Development County of Santa Clara

70 West Hedding Street, East Wing, 7th Floor | San José, CA 95110

Phone: (408) 299-5786

In light of COVID-19 response measures from the Governor of the State of California and the County Public Health Department, commencing **Tuesday, March 17 through TBD,** the Department of Planning and Development will only be providing Essential Public Services that are necessary to protect the health, safety, and welfare of our community.

To facilitate these measures, all Non-essential staff will be under a "Shelter In Place" directive, working remotely from home. If you need an emergency permit, please call (408) 299-5700 and your call or message will be addressed as soon as possible. For non-emergency inquiries, please fill out the form linked <u>here</u>. The non-emergency inquiry will be reviewed daily and will be responded to on a case-by-case basis.

Due to the immediate need of the Department of Planning and Development staff to support the County-wide effort regarding the COVID-19 Pandemic; there will be a delay in our ability to respond to telephone calls and emails.

Please visit our website.

Click <u>here</u> to look up unincorporated property zoning information.

Questions on the status of your permit? Please e-mail: <u>PLN-PermitCenter@pln.sccgov.org</u>

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message and/or its attachments may contain information that is confidential or restricted. It is intended only for the individuals named as recipients in the message. If you are NOT an authorized recipient, you are prohibited from using, delivering, distributing, printing, copying, or disclosing the message or content to others and must delete the message from your computer. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender by return email.

From: Amanda Wolf <amandawolf@google.com>

Sent: Thursday, December 3, 2020 1:44 PM

To: Connolly, Mark < Mark. Connolly @ PLN.SCCGOV.ORG>

Cc: Bhavesh Parikh

 bhaveshp@google.com>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano,

Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Andy Wang <wangan@google.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] ALUC 12/16 Coordination

Hi Mark,

I hope you had a nice Thanksgiving holiday. Following up on a few items:

- It would be helpful to schedule two coordination meetings in advance of 12/16, what is your availability:
 - Meeting 1: 12/7 between 3 4:30 PM or 12/8 8 9 AM or 1:30 2:30 PM
 - Meeting 2: 12/11 8:30 10:30 or 12/14 10 11 AM.
- Can you please provide the email addresses for the ALUC Commissioners, we'd like to reach

out to offer a one-on-one pre-briefing to provide an opportunity for commissioners to get more familiarity with the project before the hearing. Are you anticipating that all commissioners will attend?

• Lastly, Ddd you have any lingering questions around how to describe our entitlement structure (one PD Permit, Design conformance review for buildings)? If helpful, I can review any extract to confirm for accuracy.

Thank you, Amanda

__



Amanda Wolf | Development Manager Working for Lendlease at Google Sunnyvale, CA | 628-240-4111

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.